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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Floor Repairs in Passenger Tunnel 

 

Date: November 11, 2014 

 

A KCAB contractor has initiated repairs to the terrazzo tile in the passenger tunnel 

between the Terminal and Concourses. The following areas are under repair between 

Tuesday, November 11 – 18: 

 

- Concourse A; section between the escalators and near the emergency exit doors 

- Concourse B; section along the expansion joint near the flight information 

displays 

 

Work hours are limited between 10:00 pm and 4:30 am the following day. The tunnel 

will remain open to passengers and personnel at all times. During day-time hours, the 

repair work will be covered with low-profile protective material and caution tape, 

allowing continuous accessibility for people and wheelchair flow. 

 
 

 


